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Let me start off by saying we should make voting easier, not difficult or more 

cumbersome.  

 

This is a failed veiled attempt to disenfranchise and suppress the will of the people.  

 

It's not lost on a wide portion of the population of the disdain this type of dog whistle 

is propagating.  

 

You can count on 1 hand the amount of voter irregularities. 99% are committed by 

the very political club that is pushing this type of bill.  

 

The days of American Exceptionalism are in our past. However, we live in a state that 

is still striving to uphold the virtues that instill pride and a sense of togetherness 

based on a shared belief in the diversity pursuit of equity, and inclusion that we all 

can be bigger and greater than the sum of our parts.  

 

Shame and fear come to mind when I think of this bill. I'm going out on a limb and 

saying this was written by a middle-aged, white, privileged man. With little to no 

shared experiences with P.O.C or the disadvantages of not having doors opened for 

him.  


